Children must be supervised
while in the Library

Rotorua Library provides a place for children and adults to have
fun and explore together.

We remind parents and guardians that they are responsible for
the supervision and behaviour of their children while they are in
the library.

Children should always be accompanied by an adult and should
not be left on their own in the library. Responsibility for the
safety of children who are not supervised by a caregiver does not
rest with library staff.

If it becomes evident that children under 14 years of age have
been left unsupervised, the police will be contacted and the
children uplifted by Youth Services (Reference Section 10B of the
Summary Offences Act 1981.)

The library takes pride in its ability to provide a variety of
services in an exciting, lively environment.

Please enjoy the library with your children.
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